
Submitter: KATHRYN CHAMBERS 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2967 

I ask you to support this bill because it removes the financial burden from potential 

renters who are forced to pay multiple application fees to try to get in to a rental. 

There is still a housing shortage and Competition to get into a rental is still quite high. 

By way of anecdote, I have a friend who paid over $500.00 

in application fees before she was able to find a rental.  

Rentals are going so fast that a potential renter has no choice except to submit 

multiple applications. 

This person works 2 jobs and it put a real financial burden 

on her to pay these fees.  

 


